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Frost's Feature

Hello everyone! In this month's edition of
Frost's Feature, you will read about this

year's International Convention, the Youth
Opportunities Fund, and our Dollywood

Fall Rally. If you have not already done so,
please be sure to send me the contact

information for your club officers as soon
as possible. If you ever have any questions
or concerns, feel free to contact me using

the information listed below.

abbey@ktkey.org



The 2022 Key Club International Convention was
absolutely amazing! From July 6-10, key clubbers from

around the world got to experience a variety of workshops,
incredible guest speakers, opportunities for service, and
new friendships. After the convention, the K-T District

group was able to tour Washington D.C. and visit popular
landmarks and museums. Overall, ICON 2022 was an

amazing experience with the Kentucky-Tennessee District,
and I hope to see all of you at next year's in Anaheim,

California. 

ICON






Youth Opportunities
Fund



Dollywood Fall Rally

The Youth Opportunities Fund is a
grant given to Key Clubs that goes
directly towards the planning or

execution of a service project. Clubs
need to apply for this grant and can

request money from $250 to $2000. For
more information about the YOF click

the link below. 
Youth Opportunities Fund | Key Club

On October 15, the K-T District will be
holding our annual fall rally at

Dollywood in Pigeon Forge, Tennessee.
This event will be an amazing time to
meet your district board, make new
friends, and have lots of fun. More
information will be provided as we

move closer to the rally. 

https://www.keyclub.org/youth-opportunities-fund/

